Spanish Tertulia (Conversation Practice)

and Walk-In Tutoring and Mentoring

The UVM Spanish Program welcomes you on Mondays and Tuesdays to 514
Waterman, for two separate events designed to help you practice your Spanish. This
year’s programme includes Walk-In Tutoring and Mentoring (Mondays, 4:30-6:30
PM, 514 Waterman) where students receive one-on-one guidance with our student
ambassador regarding their classes and any other Spanish-related questions, and La
Tertulia (Tuesdays, 4:30-5:30 PM, 514 Waterman) where we will gather to have
informal round-table discussions about a variety of topics. This will be a great
opportunity to practice speaking as well as a chance to meet other students— all Spanish
levels are welcome and snacks will be provided! Both the Tutoring and the Tertulia will
start the third week of the semester, on January 30th and 31st. If you have any questions
feel free to send our student ambassador an email (contact info down below). We look

forward to seeing you there- jnos vemos!
Our Student Ambassador:

Nathan Grutchfield, Spanish Senior
Nathan.Grutchfield@uvm.edu
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